
Parking  tickets  issued  to
people  at  community
Thanksgiving dinner
People  attending  and  volunteering  at  the  annual  community
Thanksgiving Dinner at Grace Hall have one less thing to be
thankful for – the South Lake Tahoe Police Department.

Ten parking tickets were issued Nov. 21 to people parking
along the frontage street in front of the tennis courts at
South Tahoe Middle School. Lots of signs are posted.

South Lake Tahoe spokeswoman Nancy Kerry told Lake Tahoe News
the parking enforcement officer said all the tickets were for
parking in the fire lane.

One volunteer told LTN people have been parking there for
years. After all, this is the 23rd year the event has taken
place.

But the city has said it is not tolerating parking violators.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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